



COMMITTEES:

APPROPRIATIONS
Homeland Security
RANKING MEMBER

BANKING, HOUSING, AND URBAN AFFAIRS

RULES AND ADMINISTRATION

May 15, 2024

The Honorable Chris Murphy Chair Subcommittee on Homeland Security U.S. Senate Committee on Appropriations 131 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Chair Murphy,

As the Appropriations Subcommittee on Homeland Security begins its consideration of the Fiscal Year (FY) 2025 Subcommittee on Homeland Security Appropriations Bill, I would like to submit some recommendations for your consideration. Additionally, none of the entities for which I have requested congressionally directed spending are for-profit entities.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has a pecuniary interest in any of the congressionally directed spending items that I have requested in the Fiscal Year 2025 Subcommittee on Homeland Security Appropriations Bill, consistent with the requirements of paragraph 9 of Rule XLIV of the Standing Rules of the Senate.

I look forward to working with you as the FY25 process continues and, as always, please to not hesitate to contact me or Dan Hillenbrand (4.2302) should you or your staff have any questions.

Sincerely,

Senator Katie Boyd Britt United States Senator